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24th—26th Y6 Residential 
28th Nursery—Wild Fang reptiles in 
 school 
29th & 30th Whole School Photograph 
July—Kindness 
1st Y2 Kew gardens 
5th Swap Day 
5th Y6 visiting new schools 
8th No Nursery 
8th Summer Fayre 
8th Reports to parents 
14th Optional parents evening 
21st  No Nursery 
21st End of term—finish at 1:30pm  
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Attendance 
Good attendance is very im-

portant for learning!   
Attendance cup winners were: 

KS1  

1st Y2 Indigo 96%  

2nd Y1 Lemon  95%   

3rd NUPM 95% 

KS2  

1st Y5 Crimson 98%  

2nd Y3 Jade 96%   

3rd Y6 Jet 95% 

Well done! 
Classes with 100% attendance 

earn a mufti-day as a prize. 

This week has been full of sunshine and school trips. It’s so 
lovely that our children are able to experience the excite-
ment of heading off on a school trip again and I know they 
have really enjoyed themselves. This week Nursery made a 
local visit to Heathrow Gymnastics where they experienced 
all the play gym has to offer. Please take a look at Tapestry 
for photo uploads. Year 4 headed to the Lookout Discovery 
Centre where they explored, investigated and had fun with 
science. Today Year 6 excitedly headed off on their two 
night residential to Kingswood in Buckinghamshire. This ex-
perience is invaluable and we know that as well as the chil-
dren having a memorable weekend away, they will develop their social and emotional 
skills, unplug from technology, try new things, develop their independence, gain more 
confidence and build friendships. We look forward to hearing about their adventures. 
Please look out for photos on Google Classroom.  
We have a duty to prepare children for life in modern Britain and to keep them safe. A 
key way of doing this is to teach our children a range of values that will enable them to 
play their part in the world. Our value this half term is co-operation. This is especially 
key for our OPAL lunchtimes, where children are encouraged to work together to 
achieve a goal. We are seeing children co-operating with one another more often as the 
OPAL programme develops in school and we ensure we celebrate this when we see it.  
"If you want to go fast, go alone. If you want to go far, go together." Anon 

Vlad from Y1 Lemon class took part in a Mini Olympics competition at Hounslow 
Heath Infant School and was awarded a medal.   Well done Vlad! 

https://www.facebook.com/Beavers-Community-Primary-School-107638227593773/
https://www.greatexpectations.org/wp-content/uploads/pdf/lp/cooperation/If%20you%20want%20to%20go%20fast%20quote.pdf


Some of Year 6 heading off for their weekend residential.  I’m sure they will have a fantastic time. Watch out next week for more 
photographs.   





This week the nursery children went to The Heathrow Gym. The children had lots of fun playing on the slide, explored the sensory rooms 
and bounced on the trampoline!   



Reception children had a day at West Wittering  beach.  They all had a wonderful day, paddling in the sea, building 
sandcastles and they learnt about how to stay safe at the seaside.  This trip is the highlight of the reception year! 








